
Dear Mr Newton, 
 
Further to your recent request. I am afraid on this occasion we would not be able to provide you 
with the data requested as we do not hold the information requested. However there are publically 
available figures available i.e. The DfE publish local authority level data on exclusions, including 
reasons for exclusion, which can be found here:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/statistics-exclusions 
 
You may also like to try the individual schools/ Academies who may hold this data. 
 

I hope this satisfies your request, and that we have not exceeded the 20 day time limit allowed 
under the FOIA, should you have any further enquiry please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly on the details below. 
 

In addition to the this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly 
publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/ 

  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
  
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish 
to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the information Commissioner 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by 
the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
  
Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 

www.ico.gov.uk 

  
Kindest Regards 
 

 

Dear FOI Team, 

We have received the following email from a customer via the public NCC website.  

 

--------- 
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Customer email: 1. For all the cases in the 2016/17 academic year where a child in Years 

Reception through to Year 6 inclusive was given either a fixed-period or permanent exclusion 

for an offence at school that was categorised under the heading “Sexual Misconduct” please 

provide me with the following information. (i) the sex of the child who was excluded, (ii) the 

age or year group of the child, (iii) if the exclusion was for a fixed period or permanent and 

(iv) a brief description of what the misconduct was. 

 

 

2. For all the cases in the 2016/17 academic year where a child in Years Reception through to 

Year 6 inclusive was given either a fixed-period or permanent exclusion for an offence at 

school that was categorised under the heading “Racist Abuse” please provide me with the 

following information. (i) the sex of the child who was excluded, (ii) the age or year group of 

the child, (iii) if the exclusion was for a fixed period or permanent and (iv) a brief description 

of what the misconduct was including the exact details of any racist phrases or words used. 

--------- 

I would appreciate your assistance by responding directly to the customer's enquiry. 

 

If you are unable to respond to the customer, please contact us to advise. 

 

 


